
 

Yet Another Enoki Mushroom Recall 
 
March 25, 2022 - The Kane County Health Department is advising that the U.S. Food and Drug 
Administration (FDA) has announced that WiseTrade Corporation of Irvine, CA is recalling all 
its cases of its 200g/7.05oz packages of ENOKI MUSHROOM (Product of Korea) because it has 
the potential to be contaminated with Listeria monocytogenes. 

The recalled Enoki Mushroom product was distributed in CA to produce distributors or 
wholesalers for further distribution to retail stores. 

The Enoki Mushroom comes in a 200g/7.05oz clear plastic package with the following 
description “Global Fresh Marketing Enoki Mushrooms” in the front and back Wisetrade 
Coporation Irvine, CA 92618.  

The UPC is 809728-95012 on the back side of the package. There is no lot code or dates on a 
package. 

No illnesses have been reported to date in connection with this problem. The distribution of the 
product has been suspended. 

Listeria monocytogenes, an organism which can cause serious and sometimes fatal infections in 
young children, frail or elderly people, and others with weakened immune systems. Although 
healthy individuals may suffer only short-term symptoms such as high fever, severe headache, 
stiffness, nausea, abdominal pain and diarrhea, Listeria infection can cause miscarriages and 
stillbirths among pregnant women. Symptoms of listeria may include fever, muscle aches, severe 
headache, nausea, vomiting, stiff neck, confusion, loss of balance, and convulsions. People 
experiencing these problems should seek immediate medical attention. This bacterium can be 
completely destroyed and the risk of infection can be eliminated by thoroughly cooking foods at 
temperatures of 165°F (73.8°C). 

There have been four other Enoki mushroom recalls earlier this year. 

For more information, see  
https://www.fda.gov/safety/recalls-market-withdrawals-safety-alerts/wisetrade-corporation-
recalls-enoki-mushrooms-because-possible-health-risk 
 
The Kane County Health Department has an abundance of information about food safety online 
at KaneHealth.com/Pages/Food-Safety.aspx.  
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